Kunkel Park Permit for Summer

Wed 1/18/2023 2:34 PM

Tc:bsterling@penningtonboro.org <bsterling@penningtonboro.org>;

1 attachments (104 KB)

20230118141802.pdf;

Hi Betty,

Attached is a permit for Hopewell Township Recreation to use Kunkel Park for our Art in the Park summer camp. In the past the fee has always been waived for us. Please let me know when it is approved and if the fee will once again be waived.

Thank you.

Karin Poveromo

Karin Poveromo Director of Parks & Recreation

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

This message may contain confidential and/or proprietary information and is intended for the person/entity to whom it was originally addressed.

From: bsterling@penningtonboro.org <bsterling@penningtonboro.org>

Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 12:25 PM

To: Karin Poveromo < KPoveromo@hopewelltwp.org>

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Art In the Park.

We usually put it out to coincide with the Egg Hunt so around April

Betty Sterling Borough Clerk/Assistant CFO Borough of Pennington 609-737-0276

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE The information contained in this communication from the Borough of Pennington is privileged and confidential and is intended for the sole use of the persons or entities who are the addressees. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail, the dissemination, distribution, copying or use of the information it contains is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately contact the Borough of Pennington at (609)-737-0276.

From: Karin Poveromo < KPoveromo@hopewelltwp.org>

Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 12:23 PM

To: bsterling@penningtonboro.org
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Art In the Park.

I think it's best for us to not use the park this fall. Do you know when they plan to put a port-a-john back at the park?

Karin Poveromo

Karin Poveromo Director of Parks & Recreation

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

This message may contain confidential and/or proprietary information and is intended for the person/entity to whom it was originally addressed.

From: <u>bsterling@penningtonboro.org</u> < <u>bsterling@penningtonboro.org</u> >

Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 12:16 PM

To: Karin Poveromo < KPoveromo@hopewelltwp.org>

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Art In the Park.

Please let me know if you are planning to use the park so I can bring it to Council for the 10/3 meeting regarding the request to waive the fee.

Betty Sterling Borough Clerk/Assistant CFO Borough of Pennington 609-737-0276

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE The information contained in this communication from the Borough of Pennington is privileged and confidential and is intended for the sole use of the persons or entities who are the addressees. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail, the dissemination, distribution, copying or use of the information it contains is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately contact the Borough of Pennington at (609)-737-0276.

From: Karin Poveromo < KPoveromo@hopewelltwp.org>

Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 12:11 PM

To: bsterling@penningtonboro.org
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Art In the Park.

OK, thank you.

Karin Poveromo

Karin Poveromo

Director of Parks & Recreation

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

This message may contain confidential and/or proprietary information and is intended for the person/entity to whom it was originally addressed.

From: <u>bsterling@penningtonboro.org</u> <<u>bsterling@penningtonboro.org</u>>

Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 10:45 AM

To: Karin Poveromo < KPoveromo@hopewelltwp.org>

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Art In the Park.

I spoke to Mayor Davy about the Port-A-Pot. The Borough is not comfortable with this idea as we feel it would cause issues with Pennington residents.

Betty Sterling Borough Clerk/Assistant CFO Borough of Pennington 609-737-0276

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE The information contained in this communication from the Borough of Pennington is privileged and confidential and is intended for the sole use of the persons or entities who are the addressees. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail, the dissemination, distribution, copying or use of the information it contains is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately contact the Borough of Pennington at (609)-737-0276.

From: Karin Poveromo < KPoveromo@hopewelltwp.org>

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 11:42 AM

To: bsterling@penningtonboro.org Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Art In the Park.

Hi Barbara.

Sorry I didn't get back to you. I was out sick last week. If the Borough is OK with it, we will pay for a Port-A-John to be at the park during the 8 weeks of class, however, we will lock it and only have it opened during our class time.

Please let me know if this is OK.

Karin Poneromo

Karin Poveromo Director of Parks & Recreation



Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

This message may contain confidential and/or proprietary information and is

intended for the person/entity to whom it was originally addressed.

From: bsterling@penningtonboro.org <bsterling@penningtonboro.org>

Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 11:07 AM

To: Karin Poveromo < KPoveromo@hopewelltwp.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Art In the Park.

You were going to get back to me about Art in the Park being held at Kunkel Park given that there will be no restroom facilities after 9/30/22.

Betty Sterling Borough Clerk/Assistant CFO Borough of Pennington 609-737-0276

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE The information contained in this communication from the Borough of Pennington is privileged and confidential and is intended for the sole use of the persons or entities who are the addressees. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail, the dissemination, distribution, copying or use of the information it contains is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately contact the Borough of Pennington at (609)-737-0276.



Permit #

KUNKEL PARK PERMIT PENNINGTON BOROUGH

30 North Main Street, Pennington, NJ 08534 www.penningtonboro.org • (609) 737-0276

The covered pavilion in **Kunkel Park** can be reserved by permit for use for special events. Use of the park by 25 or more people also requires a permit.

The daily fee for Pennington Borough residents and for documented non-profit organizations is \$50. The fee for all others is \$100.

Application for a park permit must be submitted ten (10) days in advance of the event. Reservations are made on a first come, first served basis. No refunds or change of reservation date will be allowed once a permit is issued.

By reserving the Park, you are aware of and agree to comply with all regulations as specified in Borough Code §143-3. A summary of regulations is provided on the reverse side of this application.

You are responsible for cleaning up after your event. Please bring extra plastic or paper trash bags to the gathering. Place bags of trash in the trash containers or beside the containers if the containers are full. Please recycle when possible.

Specialized recreation equipment, mechanical or carnival rides such as moon bounces, rides using livestock, and petting zoos and/or displays using live animals are prohibited in Kunkel Park.

Name or Organization: Hopewel Township Recreation
Best Phone Number: 609-737-3753
Email Address: Kovereme @ hopewell-tup.org
Address: 201 washington Crossing-Pennington Rd. Thusur Mei NJ
Requested date and hours of use: M-F G/26-6/30 + 7/10-8/4 830 am
Number of anticipated attendees: 30 - 35 participants 12:30pm
Signature: Karin N. Proceems
Date: 1/18/2023
* Request for Artinthe Park Camp
For Borough Use Only:
Date issued: